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Dear Commissioner 
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RE: Full Bench proceedings AM2015/6- Higher Education Industry- Academic Staff Award 
2010- Bond University Staff Association ('BUASA') 

Further to your Directions of23 June 2016, and correspondence from Mr. Joel Butler ofBUASA today, 
I am writing to confirm our suppott for the BUASA request for amended directions based on the dates 
as suggested: 

[1] By 4.00 pm on Tuesday, 26 July 2()16 9 August 2016 the BUASA and the NTEU must file in 
the Commission and serve on Bond University any supplementary submissions, witness statements 
and documentary materials in support of their variation applications with respect to Bond University. 
[2] By 4.00 pm on Tuesday, 16 30 August 2016, Bond University, being an interested party, must 
file in the Commission and serve on the BUASA and the NTEU any written outline of submissions, 
witness statements and documentaty materials in reply to material filed by the BUASA and/or the 
NTEU. 
[3] By 4.00 pm on Tuesday, JQ August 2016 27 September 2016, the BUASA and the NTEU must 
file in the Commission and serve on Bond University any written submissions, witness statements and 
documentary evidence in response to Bond University's reply submissions, witness statements and 
documentary materials. 
[4] The BUASA and NTEU applications with respect to Bond University be listed for hearing on 28 
October 2016 in Melbourne with video link to other sites. 

Please contact me at skenna@nteu.org.au should you have any queries. 

Yours sincerelY 
I 


